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Tree Line USA Utility Award Presented To Stoughton Utilities 
 

On April 26, 2010, Mr. Jeffrey Roe from the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

presented Mayor Donna Olson and Utilities Director Robert Kardasz and Stoughton Utilities’ 

staff with the Tree Line USA Utility award.  The National Arbor Day Foundation Tree Line 

USA program promotes the dual goals of dependable utility service and abundant, healthy trees 

in America’s communities.  This is the ninth consecutive year that Stoughton Utilities has 

received this prestigious award.  Stoughton Utilities was the first municipal utility in Wisconsin 

to achieve this goal.   

 


